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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
GT/SIDH-14/11


7 December 2011

Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings
Original: Spanish

of the IACHR with a view to Strengthening the IAHRS
NOTICE
(Informal meeting on Wednesday, December 7, 2011, at 2:30 p.m.)
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR with a View to Strengthening the IAHRS, Ambassador Joel Hernández, Permanent Representative of Mexico to the OAS, wishes to remind them that there will be an informal meeting of the Working Group this afternoon.
Said meeting will take place in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero room from 2:30 to 5:30 p.m.
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